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Good Afternoon, Ms. Banks. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 30, 2021 2:02 PM 
'boakgrove7@gmail.com' 
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FW: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
8/30/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09839-2021 

We will be placing your shared letter below from FPL Customer Advocacy in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 
20210015, and forwarding it to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Again, thank you! 

Tom Hover 
CoVvLVvLL.s.sLoV\, t>e-putkj CLevR, I 
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From: Rose Banks <boakgrove7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 20216:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 

Thank you for the update. 

Also, I wish to share the attached letter dated August 23rd, 2021 from FPL Customer Advocacy in reference 
to my correspondence with you. 

Best regards, 

Rose Banks 

On Mon, Aug 16, 2021 , 8:35 AM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Morning, Ms. Banks. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them 
to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
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Thank you! 

  

Toni Hover 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Phone: (850) 413-6467 

  

From: boakgrove7=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <boakgrove7=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Rose Banks 
Sent: Saturday, August 14, 2021 1:49 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 

  

Dear Commissioner 
 
Florida Power & Light is asking for the largest single rate hike in Florida history at a time 
when consumers are facing an increased cost of goods and services as we recover from the 
economic downturn caused by COVID-19. Increasing the cost of electricity is something 
you, the Public Service Commission, can control. 
 
It is unconscionable to think that we should have to pay more for our electric service at a 
time like this. Rubber stamping an all-time high return on equity of 11.5 percent goes against 
helping struggling Floridians. Putting people over profits should come first.  
 
Now is not the time to give FPL want it wants; let’s keep the public in Public Service 
Commission!  
 
ADDITION CONCERNS: 
On May, 2021; FPL RESIDENTIAL bill details showed FUEL...(First 1000 kWh at 
$0.021230) and (Over 1000 kWh at $0.031230)....As of June, 2021 and current; Florida 
Power & Light (FPL) INCREASED THE Residential FUEL (first 1000 kWh at $0.025100) 
and (Over 1000 kWh at $0.035100). FPL continue to dig deeper into the customers pocket, 
NEVER SATISFIED with the outcome!!! Please, Please stop the greed. Best Regards 
 
Thank you, 
 



3

Rose Banks 
P. O. Box 734 
Geneva FL, 32732-0734  

 

  



-FPL, 

August 23, 2021 

ROSE MARY BANKS 
PO BOX 734 
GENEVA FL 32732 




